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7 June 2023 
 
                 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sponsorship Opportunity 
 
The PE Faculty is extremely proud of our talented sports students and their commitment to school 
sport at Mountbatten School. 

However, as you can imagine with over thirty sports teams, we are constantly buying new equipment 
and team kits. At this moment in time, this funding comes solely from our faculty budget and 
unfortunately, we cannot continue to purchase new sports kit or equipment each academic year.   

Therefore, we would like to ask that if you are a business owner that you would consider becoming a 
sponsor and help us provide students at Mountbatten with high quality sports kit or equipment.  

In return for your sponsorship, we would of course be willing to wear your company logo on our school 
team shirts and for you to be listed as our key sponsor on our weekly newsletter. As you may be aware 
we are regularly in the sports pages of the Daily Echo. We also regularly share sport and team updates 
on our PE & school Instagram accounts, which attract a wide audience.  

We appreciate any sponsorship funding that can be provided and if you have a preference of team to 
sponsor, this can be discussed.  

If you are interested in this fantastic opportunity or have any questions, please email me directly using 
the email address below.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Osbourne 
Director of Sports Academy 
scott.osbourne@mountbatten.school  
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